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AGM 2022 

Our 26th AGM will be held in 
May via Zoom.  All members 
welcome.  Please email us to 
register.  Donôt forget to renew 
your memberships before so you 

can participate.   

Elections for Board Members will 
be held at this meeting.  

business to pray to St. Joseph 
to help our Society find that 
new house.   

We know that prayers alone 
are not enough, but they sure 
help.  Through St. Joseph and 
all our generous donors, 
members, and contributors we 
have made very good pro-
gress.  Please stay tuned for 
more details about our project 
and new house.  Your contin-
ued financial support is great-
ly appreciated and all dona-
tions are put to great use and 
helping many abused persons 
in need.  Thank you!  

Prayer to St. Joseph  

Hail, Guardian of the Re-
deemer 

Spouse of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary. 

To you God entrusted his only 
Son;  

In you Mary placed her trust; 
With you Christ learned to be 

a man.  
Blessed Joseph, to us too, 
Show yourself a Father  
And guide us in the path of 

life.  
Obtain us for your grace,  
Mercy and courage, and  
Defend us from every evil. 

Amen  

Highlights from the 
Treasurerôs Desk  

Greetings everyone, and here 
is wishing you and your family a 
prosperous and healthy New 
Year.  

2021 has been a very exciting 
and unpredictable year for our 
society.  Some of the Board 
Members were busy looking to 
purchase a second house to 
assist more people who are 
abused.  After many hours of 
searching and negotiating, God 
has provided us with an oppor-
tunity to purchase a property in 
Port Coquitlam.  We will be 
moving in over the next few 
months.  

We also spent many hours try-
ing to get the best deal for our 
financing and assistance with 
the new purchase.  This is also 
moving ahead in the right direc-
tion, and we hope to have more 
information as it becomes avail-
able.   

I would like to share my person-
al journey through all the deal-
ings mentioned above.  2021 
was the year dedicated to St. 
Joseph.  My husband and I 
both completed the Consecra-
tion to St. Joseph.  We have 
become very devoted to St. Jo-
seph.  We were in the process 
of selling our house and we 
needed all the help we could 
get.  While praying for our own 
personal needs we made it our 

άLǘΩǎ ŀ ǎǳōƧŜŎǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ ƻƊŜƴ ƘƛŘŘŜƴ ŀƴŘ ǾŜǊȅ ǎŜŎǊŜǝǾŜΣ ōǳǘ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ǿƘƛŎƘ L ŦŜŜƭ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƭƛƎƘǘ ǎƘƻƴŜ 
ǳǇƻƴ ƛǘΦέ - CŜǊƴ .Ǌƛǧƻƴ 
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{ǇǊƛƴƎ /ƭŜŀƴƛƴƎΚ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ¢ƘǊƛƊŜǊǎΩ 
tŀǊŀŘƛǎŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƭŜŀƴΣ ƎŜƴǘƭȅ ǳǎŜŘ 
ŎƭƻǘƘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƘƻǳǎŜƘƻƭŘ ƎƻƻŘǎΦ ¸ƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ 

ƛǎ ƎǊŜŀǘƭȅ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘΦ  
5ǊƻǇ ƻũ ȅƻǳǊ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǎǘƻǊŜ ƘƻǳǊǎΦ  

CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ Ŏŀƭƭ  
слпΦрмпΦтллм 

 Thriftersô Paradise Store 

Seniors (55+) Day, 
30%

+
 discount every Wednesday! 

 

New Thriftersô Paradise  

We have moved a few steps away—same build-
ing but different door, and a lot more space.   

Effective February 28th, we will be open Mon-
day thru Saturday 11am—4pm. Donations are 
always accepted during these hours.  

The relocated store continues to provide clothing 
(both menôs and womenôs),  household goods, 
shoes, purses, crystal, china, books, puzzles, 
games, and now we have a small furniture sec-
tion too!  

We are always looking for energetic and friendly 
volunteers (both men and women).  The commit-
ted volunteers are what make it happen! We are 
grateful for whatever time you can give.  Drop by 
and pick up an application.   

Funds raised through Thriftersô Paradise help 
cover operation costs and running our second-
stage transition house.  Thank you for your help 
and continued support. 

-Maureen Carter  

A Much Deserved Thank You  

Over the month of January, our Thrift Store 
moved two stores down into a larger and brighter 
space.  The opening of our new store was a 
great achievement for the society.   

Special thanks and recognition goes to the hard 
work and dedication of our store manager, 
Maureen Carter, and her support team—her 
son Randy and her husband Richard.  The three 
of them spent countless hours on the project 
which included finding the property, designing 
the new layout, meeting with her design and 
work crews, and managing all of the other as-
pects of the move.  Maureen organized teams of 
volunteers to help transfer merchandise from the 
old store and the storage unit to the new loca-
tion.  Many of them spent several days working, 
cleaning, organizing, unboxing, setting up shelv-
ing, sorting keys and training staff.  Thank you 
Maureen for all your work and dedication.  The 
new store rocks!  
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to probate fees and allows you or your estate to 
take advantage of charitable tax receipts.  Last 
and by no means least, you can make a sub-
stantial contribution through relatively small 
monthly or annual payments.   

It really doesnôt take a lot to leave a lasting lega-
cy.  Consider that if every British Columbian left 
just $100 to charity in their Will, charitable or-
ganizations would have an income stream of 
about 3 million each year! Multiply that by every 
province and you begin to understand the wis-
dom of Saint Mother Teresa when she talks 
about the power of one.  We may not all be able 
to do great things, but we can all do small things 
with great love.  

Celebrate Someone 

Do you want to celebrate a special birthday or 
anniversary, send a meaningful condolence, 
celebrate a milestone on the life of your loved 
ones? Let us help you! When you make a dona-
tion to DAS in someoneôs name we will send a 
card of appreciation to the person who is being 
celebrated.  These donations support our work, 
build awareness of abuse, and are a precious 
reminder of your care.  We will select a card in 
keeping with the occasion.  

Tax receipts will be issued for donations over $20 

Planned Giving 

In our last newsletter, we set out several ways 
you can make a thoughtful and life-changing gift 
to Domestic Abuse Services regardless of your 
circumstances.  The article is available on our 
website if you would like a refresher.  As you 
know, Evaôs House was made possible by the 
generosity of the late Eva Li who made a sub-
stantial gift to DAS in her will.  Two more be-
quests in recent years have allowed us to bring 
to fruition long-standing plans to expand the ca-
pacity at Evaôs House.   
 
We also recently received a generous gift in the 
form of life insurance proceeds.  So, this month 
we look at another form of planning giving— life 
insurance.  In this form of planning giving, there 
are three options:  
1) Taking out a new policy in DASôs name 
2) Transferring ownership of an existing policy to 
DAS; or  

3) Naming DAS as the beneficiary under an ex-
isting policy.  

 
One benefit of donating a life insurance policy is 
the freedom to choose the type of policy and the 
amount of premium you pay.  Another is that the 
gift cannot be challenged since life insurance is 
considered separate from other estate assets.  
Additionally, a life insurance  policy is not subject 

Domestic Abuse Services Help Line:  604.640.7549 or 1.888.833.7733 

 

Our awesome, hard-working, and dedicated volunteers at Thriftersô Paradise 
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 Helpline 

Are you being abused?  
Not sure if it is abuse?  

Have questions?  
Wondering what your options are?  

Our Helpline provides victims of abuse a means 
to speak freely about their ordeal with a kind and 
non-judgmental listener.  

If you wish to speak with someone, we encour-
age you to call our Help Line: 

604.640.7549  
(toll free) 1.888.833.7549 
Available 10am to 10pm  

Every day. 
 

Not ready to talk? Not sure youôll have the 
strength to speak? Thatôs okay. Our operators 

will listen anyways. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Helpline Training Course Update - On January 
29th, we completed our second annual Zoom 
Helpline Training Program.  The transition to an 
online format has given the presenters many 
challenges but has made the training model 
more efficient in many ways and has widened   
the possibilities for those attending.  The training 
team this year consisted of Helen Low who coor-
dinates the training, assisted by Rosaleen 
McKenna and Maureen Fadum.  We also appre-
ciate the participation and technical assistance 
of our Office Administrator, Kelsey Eberwein, 
and the ongoing support of our Operations Man-
ager, Agnes Drewniak.  Once the paperwork is 
completed, we will welcome these newly trained 
and very motivated new volunteers to our help-
line schedule.  Thanks to all who participated 
and made these sessions so successful.   

Domestic Abuse Services Help Line:  604.640.7549 or 1.888.833.7733 

Membership Renewal  
 
Do you need to renew your membership? Please 
fill out this form and mail it to our office or visit 

our website to renew online.   
 

Membership fee is $15 per calendar year  
 
Name: ________________________________  
 
Address: ______________________________ 
 
City: __________________________________ 
 
Postal Code: ___________________________ 
 
Telephone: ____________________________ 
 
Email: _________________________________ 
 
 
MasterCard    or     Visa    (please circle) 
 
Credit Card: ____________________________ 
 
Expiry Date: ___________  CVV: ___________ 
 
Signature: _____________________________ 
 

 
I would like to make an additional donation of 

 
$25    $50    $75    $100   Other _______ (circle) 

 
Yes, sign me up! I agree to receive email 

communications from DAS-OLGCS.  I can un-
subscribe at any time by emailing ad-
min@domesticabuseservices.ca with the word 
óUNSUBSCRIBEô in the subject line  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tax receipts are issued for $20 or more  

Charity Registration No. 889025193 RR0001 

Thank You  


